From: Keyanna Poos

To: City Recorder
Subject: Water Increase
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:19:52 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Do not increase utilities, the towns people are already struggling enough to pay their bills and
the water utility is already ridiculously high. If this continues to increase we will move from
this town to somewhere cheaper. This is insane.
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